
STUDENT EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT             

 

Say Hello to Marlon Sexton!  

Marlon is a current Junior, Computer Science major.  

Marlon has worked for the last 6 months as an Extended Care Assistant for the Montessori Lab School.  
In this role, he watched over the children and kept them safe as well as playing games with them and 
helping to solve any issues that may occur during the time he’s there. Marlon mentioned that the skills 
he developed the most was, “Patience as well as quick-thinking, problem-solving skills.” 

His most proud accomplishment was, “Impacting these children’s childhood experience.”  

Congratulations Marlon for being nominated for the 2025 Student Employee of the Year! 
 

  

 

Advice from 
Marlon to 
other 
Xavier 
students, 
“Take 
things slow, 
things will 
all work 
out!” 

 


